
 

 

 

 

Northern Lights Community Development Corporation is 
seeking ONE Member at Large to join its Board of Directors 
 
 
NLCDC Call for Nominations  
 
Call for Nominations 2018 
 
Northern Lights Community Development Corporation is inviting nominations of 
individuals for appointment to its Board of Directors for a two-year term to become 
effective at our October 2018 Annual General Meeting (AGM). 
 
The Board is committed to providing strategic guidance for the organization, 
ensure necessary resources are in place to support our mandate and to provide 
effective oversight. The appointment will be representative of the City of Prince 
Albert and the Rural Municipalities of Prince Albert and Buckland. 
 
The Commitment: 
 
The term of the appointment is two years and may be renewable for additional 
terms. Typically, the Board meets quarterly with additional special meetings as 
required and several days scheduled for planning and development sessions once a 
year. 
 
Board members also serve on committees. 
 
Nomination Process: 
 
Please submit a letter with your expression of interest along with your resume or 
biography to our CDC office with Jocelyn Longjohn at Box 2350, Prince Albert, 
Saskatchewan S6V 6Z1 or email to jocelyn@pagc.net  or via fax 764-0765 by 4 pm 
on August 31, 2018. 
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